
 [External Email]

From: Hill, Shannon
To: Anton Walker
Cc: Keyon, David; Hart, Jared; Downtown West Project
Subject: RE: GP Amendments - Growth Reallocations
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 10:50:14 AM

Hi Anton,
 
Thanks for keeping us in the loop. Our Citywide team is currently compiling a summary of transfers.
The deliverable may not be available by Thursday. However, we are happy to discuss this item during
our weekly meeting.
 
Best,
 
Shannon Hill
Planner, Environmental Review
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
City of San José
|
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
 

From: Anton Walker <antonwalker@google.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 1:41 PM
To: Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>; Hart,
Jared <Jared.Hart@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: GP Amendments - Growth Reallocations
 
 

 

Hi David, Shannon and Jared,
 
As we prepare to submit an updated set of General Plan Amendments with the project application, I
wanted to check-in with you all specifically on the updates to GP Appendix 5: Planned Job Capacity
and Housing Growth Areas by Horizon. We
would like to confirm which specific areas the job and
housing growth reallocations to Downtown (as discussed in the DEIR) will be sourced from for
inclusion in the GP amendments. We're hoping that we can add this item to the agenda for
discussion at the Thursday
2/25 9am CEQA weekly meeting.
 
Thanks,
Anton
 
 
--

Anton Walker
Development Manager
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Working for Lendlease at Google
415.471.9821

 

 


